
Sexual Harassment, 
Sexual Assault,  

Dating Violence, 
Domestic Violence  

and Stalking 
Know Your Rights

USI is committed to maintaining a safe and 
welcoming environment that is free of 

sexual harassment, including rape, 
fondling, dating and domestic violence, 

stalking and retaliation. 

Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 
(“Title IX”) is a Federal civil rights law that 
prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex in 
education programs and activities. Sexual 
harassment, sexual violence, such as rape, sexual 
assault, stalking, dating or relationship violence, 
or retaliation are violations of Title IX and will not 
be tolerated at the University. 

This brochure includes some things you should 
know about your rights. 

•  The right to understanding the importance of 
obtaining and preserving forensic and other 
evidence.
•  The right to report or not report the alleged 

•



INQUIRIES CONCERNING THE 
APPLICATION OF THESE POLICIES

Inquiries may be referred to the Title IX 
Coordinator or to the Office of Civil Rights (OCR), 
United States Department of Education. 

For further information about OCR, visit: 
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ocr/
index.html for the address and phone number of 
the U.S. Department of Education office that 
serves your area, or call 800-421-3481.

Reporting Incidents of Sexual Misconduct/
Harassment
Victims of sexual misconduct are encouraged to 
report crimes to the Department of Public Safety, 
812-492-7777; Vanderburgh Sheriff’s Office  


